
A Note on COVID-19 Coronavirus 

To our Valued Customers: 

Stillwater Boat Club & Rentals is committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of our Customers and our 

Staff. We are carefully monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and keeping tabs with communications from the 

Centers for Disease Control (CDC), government agencies and our internal staff to keep tabs on this ever-

changing situation. We want our Customers to feel confident and comfortable when taking out a boat from 

Stillwater Boat Club & Rentals and we are taking additional precautions to keep Customers and Staff safe. 

Boat Cleaning: While we have always had cleaning procedures, we have enhanced our sanitation process. 

Boats will be stringently cleaned and sanitized with EPA approved disinfectants before each outing. Our 

sanitizing procedure begins before you arrive as we spray and wipe down the entire boat especially high touch 

areas including seat cushions, steering wheel and controls, shift handle and throttle, windshield and radio 

controls.   

 

Staff Interaction: We will strive to provide our regular helpful service while maintaining a safe social distance 

with our staff.  We will also have marked social distancing areas at our dock when you check in for your outing.   

 

Social Distancing When Boating:  The MN Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has the following 

guidelines for safe social distancing when on the water.  We limit no more than 10 people on a watercraft and 

boat only with those in your household. 

 

 
 

 

We look forward to serving you this boating season and will post updates as needed. We hope your time on the 

beautiful St. Croix is a way to create special memories with loved ones and a refresh button to your day. We 

look forward to seeing you at the dock and for everyone to work together so that we can all enjoy the water 

safely! 


